Alateen Coordinator Report May 21, 2011

I have started receiving the 2011 Alateen annual update sheets for Alateen meetings. Thank you all that have returned them. Still waiting to receive any changes for the annual recertification for AMIIAS's, thank you all that have sent me the changes for AMIIAS's. I have to return them to WSO before July 1, 2011. This is your say of being recertified. Thank you for helping make my job easier. If anyone has moved or changed their address, phone number or anything else they may contact me by my phone or address in the back of the newsletter.

Sponsoring an Alateen meetings is important for our recovery. I learned a lot about myself when sponsoring an Alateen group. Teenagers need people willing to give the love, understanding and a place to feel safe. The teens actually run the meeting. As Alateen sponsors, our primary goal is to help the Alateen members follow the Al-Anon program. Remember, without sponsors, there is no Alateen meeting.

Love in Service, Shirley C AAPP, Alateen Coordinator